
 

 
FEBRUARY 10, 2009 
 
CIRCULAR NO. 05/09 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION  
 
Dear Member: 
 
PRE-EMPLOYMENT MEDICAL EXAMINATION (PEME) CLINICS: NEWLY APPROVED CLINIC IN 
INDONESIA AND CLOSURE OF CLINIC IN CEBU, PHILIPPINES 
 
Members are asked to note the following changes to the Club’s Pre-Employment Medical Examination 
(PEME) program. 
 
The following clinic has been newly approved by the Club in Indonesia. 
 
YAYASAN HORIZON BAHRU Jalan Hang Lekir, Nongsa, Batam Island, Indonesia.  Tel: +62 778 
761740 / +62 778 761746.  Contact person: Dr. Melati. Contact person telephone number +62 813 
64733509 Contact person e-mail address: melati@batamview.com. 
 
The following clinic in the Philippines has been closed. 
 
MARITIME CLINIC FOR INTERNATIONAL SERVICES, INC.  315-317, 2nd Floor, Sy Bldg.  Pres. 
Osmeña Blvd., Brgy. Sta. Cruz.  Cebu City, Philippines. 
 
An updated list of all American Club PEME program approved clinics and medical forms can be found 
at the American Club website under Loss Prevention at www.american-club.com.  For further 
information regarding the Club’s PEME program, please contact Dr. William Moore, Senior Vice 
President of Risk Control for the Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc. at Tel: +1 212 847 4542, Fax: +1 
212 847 4596 or william.moore@american-club.com. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
 THE AMERICAN CLUB 


